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Mission: For Generations Still, a campaign of the Alumnae Association of Mills College (AAMC), 
seeks to strengthen our association to pursue several key goals:  

• To better serve our members in the years to come;  
• To advocate for transparency in decision-making about the College's future; and  
• To fundraise for the impending infrastructure needs of the AAMC so that it can continue 

and grow as an independent organization. 
  
Number of Meetings: 52 (we meet weekly) 
  
Number of Members: Approximately 20 
  
Number of Events: FGS is a committee that works as the fundraising arm of the AAMC. As such, 
FGS works collaboratively and consistently with every aspect of the AAMC governance, 
including the Executive Committee. FGS has worked in collaboration with several committees to 
raise money for the AAMC. FGS also works with these same entities in their gatherings, such as 
the reception being held post AAMC general meeting to celebrate the graduates during 
graduation weekend. One of the committees working with FGS to host the reception is the 
hospitality committee.  FGS also developed its own limited addition merchandise line, to assist 
with its purpose, in collaboration with the merchandise committee. Several items sold out such 
as wine glasses and archery mugs. Online orders of one-of-a-kind tee-shirt designs were 
incredibly popular.  
   
Goals for June 2022 – May 2023: To continue to fulfill FGS purpose and goals per the above. 
Consistent with Covid safety measures that will continue to guide in person events, FGS hopes 
to hold in person events and an auction, if possible. FGS will continue to create and produce 
limited edition merchandise. FGS will continue to support the AAMC as it becomes a fully 
independent organization. 
 


